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Only voting in person will leave many people unable to vote due to constraints, 

different abilities, ability to take off work, access to a car… the list goes on. Oregon’s 

voting system has been functioning smoothly for years.., if something is not broken, 

why fix it? This will impact the ability of a democratic election to occur- if not everyone 

is able to vote, we are not living in a democracy. 


